
Dear Orange County Urology Associates patients;

It is with mixed emotions that we inform you that two of the most 
respected and loved physicians in Orange County, Dr. J. Bradley Taylor  
and Dr. Paul Brower, have decided that they will cease to provide direct 
patient care.

Dr. Taylor will stop seeing patients as of October 14th and Dr. Brower 
will end his direct patient care as of December 31st. Both Dr. Taylor and 
Dr. Brower will remain active with Orange County Urology, providing 
consultations and filling many administrative duties for us.

We know how difficult it is for them and their patients to change long-
term professional relationships and friendships built over many years. 
Combined, they have provided over 90 years of caring to patients. 

True to form Drs. Taylor and Brower have helped us recruit a physician 
from the National Institutes of Health, National Cancer Institute Branch, 
Dr. Daniel Su. Dr. Su served as a Senior Surgeon for the Urology Oncology 
Branch. Dr. Su attended medical school and performed his internship and 
residency at Rutgers Medical School in New Brunswick, NJ. He earned dual 
majors in computer science, molecular biology/biochemistry, with a minor 
in cognitive science at Rutgers University, where he graduated summa cum 
laude. Dr. Su completed a two-year Society of Urologic Oncology  
fellowship at the National Cancer Institute.

Dr. Su will consult with Drs. Brower and Taylor as he begins assuming  
your care. We are sure that you will be pleased with Dr. Su.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at the office,  
949-855-1101 or my cell 858-926-8426.

Sincerely,

Larry Silvia
Chief Operating Officer
Orange County Urology Associates

25200 La Paz Road, Suite 200
Laguna Hills, CA  92653
ph (949) 855-1101  fax 855-8710


